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MEMORANDUM FOR: Harold Gregg Lead Reactor Engineer

FROM: Jack R. Strosnider, Chief Materials and Processes Section

SVEUECT: CONCERNS REGARDING NINE MILE 2 MSIVs,

,

The concerns you expressed to me in your February 17 note regarding the Nine
Mile 2 MSIVs have been transmitted to ORS management via the attached memorandum,,

j As indicated in the memorandum, based on our February 17 telephone conversation,
it is my understanding that you agree the current Nine Mile 2 license conditions
are adequate and that it is not necessary to rescind or add additional conditions
to the Nine Mile 2 license at this time. If my understanding is incorrect,
please inform me immediately, in writing, of what additional action you believe
a r: necessary with regard to the Nine Mile 2 license.

Your concern regarding the problems that have been experienced with the Nine
Mile 2 MSIVs is shared by Regional management and these problems will have to
be satisfactorily resolved before the existing construction deficiency reports
are closed and reactor operation can begin. As always, I and ORS management
are available to discuss technical issues or concerns you might have.

t

Jack R. Strosnider, Chief
Materials and Processes Section
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